Cops re-submit NFC probe papers

KEALA LURIPUR: The
investigation papers on the
National Feedlot Corporation
(NFC) scandal were re-
submitted to the Attorney-
General’s Chambers last
week for further action,
according to the police
yesterday.

Federal police commercial
crime investigations
department director
Commissioner Datuk Syed
Ismail Syed Azizan said
police have completed the
probe and are discussing the

case with the AG’s Chambers.

“We are waiting for orders
from the AG’s Chambers on
the next course of action,” he
told theSun when contacted
yesterday

Police concluded thelr
probe into the case three weeks
ago and had submitted their
paperstothe AG’s Chambers
but they were returned to the
investigators days later for
them to beefup the findings.

About 6o people including
NEFC officials had their
statements recorded in the

course of the probe which
began in December last year.

The Malaysian Anti-
Corruption Commission,
which is carrying out its own
probe into the NFC for
misappropriation of funds,
was quoted as saying its
investigations were almost
completed.

The NFC landed itself in
hot soup after findings in the
Auditor-General’s Report
201 showed discrepancies in
the management of the
company.



